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Proposed Amendment to APM 215 for the Academic Senate
Current APM 215 page 11 Item F (f) reads: "Be taken outside the student's major Department unless the course is interdisciplinary involving more than one Department."
We propose adding this phrase: "One course may be taken in the student's major Department; additional upper division GE courses would" before "Be taken outside the student's major Department unless the course is interdisciplinary involving more than one Department."  The “Be” will be changed to “be.” 

Explanation / Justification:
This policy exception/change is already in existence for engineering students due to ABET (Accreditation Board for Engineering and Technology, Inc.) requirements.  Business schools accreditation body, AACSB, has a requirement to limit student depth in their option to fewer than 30 units.  With the current APM 215 policy, every student in the Marketing option/major would have to take another GE course (or, individually, seek permission from the University for the additional GE class to be waived).  Craig School of Business (CSB) students in other business option/majors may count MKTG 100S (a newly inducted GE course in the MI area) as one of the core/required business classes as well as a GE class.  This is unfair to Marketing students.    



